
 
 

Product Updates: R17.0, January 2017 
 

Briox has a new look! 
 

When you log in to Briox this time you will discover a whole new look! 

We have focused on modernising the appearance and improving your experience as a user. 

We have new​ colours ​as well as a new menu structure, now placed on the left side of your screen! 

The ​Financial year​ and ​Log out​ buttons have been moved to the menu at the top of your screen 

and are always visible and easily accessible to you when working. 

Our numerous widgets have been replaced by​ cards. ​These act as quick links as well as overviews 

of what is going on in the different programs you use. 

If you do not want to see a certain card, you can dismiss it using the X button. If you regret 

removing a card you can always click on ​Restore Cards​ at the bottom of the dashboard. 

We hope you enjoy the changes we have made and hope you want to help us to 
continue improving by sending us your feedback and suggestions! 
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